
From: Lee Cowen <lee@cowenllc.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/12/2014 3:42:08 PM
Subject: Time to catch up!

Hi Christian - 

I hope all is well with you.  Congratulations for finally getting the DoA bill passed.  

I'm told that the bill doesn't take effect for awhile, but I'm sure you're already thinking ahead re 
implementation.  As you may recall, I represent Alvarez & Marsal, the turnaround/restructuring firm 
that specializes in implementing change.  They have helped both HHS and DEW with their 
challenges (along with DPW in Pa, etc., etc.).

David Javdan of A&M would like to come visit you to discuss the long term plan for implementation of 
the DoA bill.  Are there days within the next month that would work for you?

Looking forward to catching up.

Regards,
Lee


-- 

________________________
Lee Cowen
President
Cowen Consulting, LLC
Lee@CowenLLC.com 
202-285-7777
www.CowenLLC.com  
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